
  
  
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We have a very exciting term ahead of us in Robin Class. Each week we are going to enjoy 

Forest School activities where we will be deepening our understanding of the natural world 

through playing games and making craft activities with Mr Gayle and one session led by 

Bristol Grammar School. Through spending more time outside each week, we will have a 

fantastic opportunity to identify the first signs of spring through observing changes in plants 

and trees.  
 

This term’s enquiry question is Where does food come from? We will have lots of 

opportunities to taste familiar and unfamiliar foods, whilst learning about eating healthily. 

Chartwell’s, who provide our school meals, are coming into class to deliver a workshop about 

where food comes from and they will introduce the children to the Eatwell Plate. As the term 

progresses we will develop our understanding of food hygiene in preparation for rising to our 

end of term challenge of creating a meal for a special visitor. We will soon be sending home a 

form for you to send back to us, as we would love to receive recipes of your child’s favourite 

meals and find out what foods your child ate when she/he was a baby. 
 

 

Our story sessions at Bristol Central Library will continue this term. In addition to this we will 

be incredibly busy visiting St Stephen’s Church twice once as a class to experience visiting a 

place of worship then again later in the term with the whole school to join an Easter Service. 

As well as celebrating World Book Day, the start of Ramadan and Easter.   

 
Thank you all for your continuing support, especially those of you who have been able to 

come along to support our class trips. We look forward to having a fantastic fourth term with 

you all! Please let us know if you are able to help at Tuesday 27th library visit 10-12noon, 

Tuesday 5th afternoon church or Tuesday 19th library visit 10-12noon. 

 
Yours thankfully, 
 

 
Vicky Leaker, Chris Gavriel and Karen Bryant 
 

 

 

• Wednesday 21st February – Forest School at Bristol Grammar School. Please send your 
child into school with wellies, long trousers and waterproof coats. 

• Tuesday 27th February – Story time at Bristol Central Library 10am-12noon 

• Thursday 29th February - Home language meeting for Punjabi speaking families 8:45-
9:45am 

• Tuesday 5th March – Class visit to St Stephen’s Church 

• Friday 8th March – Chartwell class workshop 

• Tuesday 19th March – Story time at Bristol Central Library 10am-12noon 

• Tuesday 26th March – Whole school Easter service at St Stephen’s Church 

• Friday 29th March – Friday 12th April – Easter Half Term 

• Monday 15th April – Start of term 5  
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